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ART EXHIBITION 

 

The pupils and staff are delighted to announce an exhibition of the children’s art work to be held 

in our school hall on: 

 

WEDNESDAY 22nd of NOVEMBER 

 

The children are busy producing some stunning art work and we know how proud you will be when 

you see their beautiful pictures professionally framed, mounted and displayed in our real art 

gallery. The Art Curriculum encourages display, so having their art framed and displayed will be a 

big occasion for them. Having someone special to show it to will add a lovely finishing touch. Please 

make a space in your diary for this special event! 

 

Your child’s framed picture will be available for sale at just £10.00. Payment can be made by cash 

or cheque. This is an excellent opportunity to buy a lasting momento or perhaps a gift for a family 

member. 

 

There is no obligation to buy, but if you do decide to come along, the exhibition will run between 

3:00pm and 5:00 pm on Wednesday the 22nd of November. The exhibition is not an annual event, 

so do come along; bring your friends, family and a carrier bag! 

 

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss W.Williams 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Can’t make it on the day? 

Please complete and return this slip along with the payment of £10.00 and return it to the office 

if you are unable to attend but would like to purchase your child’s framed artwork. (Please do this 

before the exhibition day). 

Cheques should be made payable to Ysgol Gymraeg Cwmbrân. Thank you. 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________ Class:_____________________ 

 

Payment enclosed: ____________________  Your name: _____________________ 

 

 

 
 

 

Ffordd Henllys,  

Cwmbrân,  

Torfaen 

NP44 4HB 
Ffôn: 01633 483383 

Ffacs: 01633 485178 

www.ysgolgymraegcwmbran.co.uk 

 

 


